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You are receiving this memorandum because you registered for the Global Advocacy
Coordination Advisory Committee. By a separate email, you will receive a calendar invite
with the call details. Starting with January, we will pre-schedule the committee calls on a
rolling basis, and the calls will take place approximately every 5 weeks.

Agenda

We will distribute the call agenda closer to the call, and the objective will be to cover global
policy engagements (excluding US) that took place between the call on 6 November and
this call. We welcome your suggestions for the agenda, and we also hope for your active
participation on the call.

Committee Membership Adjustments

As we are shaping this new committee and its agenda, please do let us know if you need to
change your participation. By way of reminder, while this committee focuses on de-briefing
and sharing about advocacy engagements, the in-depth substantive discussions on the core
topics take place in other committees, for example:

e Global Regulated Funds Committee

* Global Retirement Savings Committee
e Global ETF Committee

e Global Tax Committee, and

e ESG Task Force

If you are interested in joining these other committees (and you are welcome to participate
in multiple), please do reach out. We want to make sure we get the right information to
you, to the right people, and on the right topics.

With any questions, you can reach me at adriggs@ici.org.
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